
From: Zawislak, Tim (UTC)
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FWD: Comments from Central Kitsap School District from Jan Vincent
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:58:33 AM

FWD: UT-190262

From: Vincent Jan - DIS <janv@ckschools.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:14 AM
To: MIL DL E911 Technical Services Team <E911TechnicalServices@mil.wa.gov>
Subject: PS-Ali Questions

Hi,
I’m with Central Kitsap School District and found out that Centurylink will not be providing us with
our E911 services. 

I’m in the process of looking for a new provider.

I have a few questions:

1. What is the deadline?  May 9th per Centurylink
2. What will happen if we don’t meet the deadline?
3. If the deadline has changed, will we still have the services and nothing has changed or do we

lose capabilities?

This is all new to me and I’m trying to understand this.

Thank you,
Jan Vincent

Jan Vincent
Enterprise System Engineer
JanV@ckschools.org
Central Kitsap School District | Department of Information Services
1400 NW McWilliams Rd, Bremerton WA 98311
Phone (360) 662-1731
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